
 

19th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers  

For our topic Ticket to ride this week we have read ‘Mr Gumpy’s Outing’ by John Burningham 

and ‘You Can’t Take an Elephant on the Bus’ by Patricia Cleveland-Peck which the children 

thoroughly enjoyed. 

We have also: 

- written about the naughty bus; 

- been on a ‘bus journey’ observing the changes in the environment and looking for signs 

of spring; 

- practised our rhyming words; 

- made a naughty London bus; 

- looked at how transport has changed over the years; 

- explored programming a Beebot; 

- in maths, we focused on counting forward from any given number up to ten; 

- in PHSE, we talked about recycling as part of The Big Plastic Count; 

- we supported Red Nose Day by being silly. 

Red Nose Day fun 

-  



               Teamwork drawing                         Building garages and ramps 

-        

Our naughty busses 

     

Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 20th March – Movie Night, pick up 5pm 

Tuesday 26th March & Thursday 28th March – parents’ evening. Book your time on ParentMail 

Thursday 28th March – Last Day of term 

 

A reminder that money is due for our theatre trip. The 3rd instalment needs to be made by 

28th March on ParentMail or a donation of £20 😊. If you have any questions please do speak 

with either Mrs. Blackford or Mrs. Dawson. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs. Blackford, Mrs. Dawson and all the reception team. 

 

 

 

 

 


